
Rules Committee, 

I'm writting today to ask you to support HB 2927 without attaching admandments. I support this bill. 

Too often I have felt that my vote has no meaning in the vote for the President of the US. I have 

continued to vote. I don't ecpect the vote to always go my way but I will at least know that it is 

actually who the voting American people want, not a small group of people.  

Often enough the electoral college has not supported the vote of the people in the Presidential 

elections. Oregon needs to be part of the movement in this Country in support of the popular vote.  

Thank you fpr finally having a hesring on this bill 

Paula Yocum  
paulayocum@gmail.com  
8924 SE Morrison St  
Portland, Oregon 97216 
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